GTT: Failure of the first annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 30/06/2020, Thuan Thao Corporation announced failure of the first annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

As at 09h30 on 30/06/2020 (60 minutes after the start of the meeting), Board of Shareholders Identification disclosed that: The Meeting did not meet the requirement to be held, specifically:

· Total number of shareholders of the Company: 1,805 shareholders representing 43,503,000 shares

· Total number of shareholders participating in the meeting as at 30/06/2020 was 06 shareholders representing 17,705,550 shares (equivalent to 40.70% of total number of shares) of the Company.

Board of Directors of the Company will invite shareholders to the 2nd meeting on 30/07/2020 according to the law.
